
Nonnye Grant 

To: Rick Moses 
Subject: RE: Vulcan Materials Co., Florida Rock Division - Company Code GS063 

Rick, thank you for the verification and will update MCD accordingly. Nonnye 

From: Rick Moses 
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 10:19 AM 
To: Nonnye Grant 
Subject: RE: Vulcan Materials Co., Florida Rock Division- Company Code GS063 

It is ok to change it. 

Sent fi·om my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone 

-------- Original message --------
From: Nonnye Grant < Grant@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Date: 10/26/20 15 10:13 AM (GMT-05:00) 
To: Rick Moses <RMoses@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Vulcan Materials Co., Florida Rock Division- Company Code GS063 

/) ()OfJ0-0-1 

Good morning Rick, we have received updated information from Mr. Christopher Horner for the above Company, along 

with advising that the Company's name has changed to Argos USA- Newberry Plant. See below for your 

information. Know that the companies on the Gas Safety list can change their name without getting previous 

acknowledgement from the Commission. If order for me to update MCD, I will need to have your OK that this did 

occur. You may need to update your Gas Safety list also. Thank you for your help in this matter. Nonnye 

From: Christopher Horner [mailto:CHorner@arqos-us.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 9:45 AM 
To: Nonnye Grant 
Subject: RE: Vulcan Materials Co., Florida Rock Division- Company Code GS063 

The new plant name should be "Argos USA- Newberry Plant". The address below is correct except it should be "NW 

County Road 235" 

From: Nonnye Grant [mailto:NGrant@PSC.STATE.Fl.US] 

Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 9:28AM 

To: Christopher Horner 
Subject: RE : Vulcan Materials Co., Florida Rock Division - Company Code GS063 

Mr. Horner, appreciate the quick response advising that Mr. Klinepeter is no longer there and will update our records 

with Mr. Heaton's name. I need to ask, since you say that the Newberry's plant has been acquired by Argos USA, has the 

Company's name changed from what we have listed above, if so we will need to have the new name. Also, could you 

confirm that the mailing address that we current have is still correct, 

c/o ThompsonS. Baker Cement Plant IJ. /..;._ 2 3-.:> h 1c. ~ w1>-> i!.IV\..Lc:? 

4000 N.W. County Road-~ ~ r V'V\-.,\... ~...,~'lA- I 
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Newberry, FL 32669-2380 
If this has changed we need to have the current address so that we can update our records. Again, thank you for your 
help. Nonnye 

From: Christopher Horner [mailto:CHorner@arqos-us.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 9:16AM 
To: Nonnye Grant 
Subject: RE: Vulcan Materials Co., Florida Rock Division - Company Code GS063 

Mark Klinepeter is no longer with the company. Our plant in Newberry has been acquired by Argos USA from Vulcan 
Materials. Our (Argos} Safety Director is Michael Heaton. His email is MHeaton@argos-us.com. His phone# is 678-392-

2139 ext. 7052. 

Nonnye B. Grant 
Comm ission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commiss ion 
Phone: (850) 413-6746 
Fax: (850) 717-0114 
Email: ngrant(@.psc.statc.tl.us 
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